

"Brendan! Brendan! Together standing tall, Shoulder to shoulder, He answers the Soulstice Call!"

To the tune of Ireland's Call

Dear Brendan and Team Artel,

A mere letter seems so inadequate to express our gratitude to you and the Artel Team. The build-up, construction and the day itself come and go in the blink of an eye, although the lugging around of equipment and generators and scaffolding is something you guys are probably still feeling! It was great to be able to embarass you on the stage at the end and give you just a small measure of our thanks and indeed it was the last conscious act of your number one fan Sharon Hall who was the driving force behind my saying a few words! Next year we are moving the date of the event to hopefully fit in with your ongoing participation. We'll hopefully meet up at The Payback when we can have a good old natter about rugby and other stuff...

So that was it...and once again, many thanks. You can keep up to date with our news and also view hundreds of great photographs of the day by visiting our website at: **www.summersoulstice.co.uk** and this will eventually tell you of our final total and it would be great to see you at The Black Horse, Barnet on August Bank Holiday Sunday if you can make it to share a few memories and to buy you a beer or two when we will officially hand over the money (a total grossly inflated due to your generosity).

You are the Heart and Soul of our event, many thanks and much love from all the Crew to you, your great team and family. Please pass on our best wises to all of them and tell them to get up to The Black Horse Bank Holiday Sunday!

